

April 14, 2011

Dear Mr. Kevin Shea,

The Carrollton Women's Club wishes to thank you for your contribution to our annual luncheon and fashion show held April 14, 2011. Our efforts were very successful and the proceeds will be used to provide scholarships for graduating female students who reside within the city of Carrollton. These students are selected on the basis of academic achievement, extra-curricular school activities, community involvement, and financial need.

You donated a 52 " oil rubbed bronze fan with light kit valued at \$225.66. No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation and your contribution is entirely tax-deductible. We are a non-profit 501(c)(3) corporation, and our tax ID number is 71-0878550.

Your interest and support are appreciated. Thank you for your help in making this year's event an outstanding success.

Sincerely,

Maria Tobey President

Maria Tobey